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Re: Public tender - The procurement of Instant payments software solution
Dear Mr. Armasu and Dear Mr. Malai,

Fidelity Information Services, LLC (“FIS”), an Arkansas, United States of America company, is
considering participating in an open tender organized by the National Bank of Moldova for the
procurement of Instant payments software solution (hereinafter the “Tender”), currently held through the
Moldovan Automated Information System "The State Register of Public Procurement" M-Tender.

Based on our understanding and further correspondence with the procurement team, we understand that
M-Tender is an electronic platform, under which the procurement procedure is held entirely electronically,
requiring the bidder to create an online profile, use an electronic signature and submit the tender
documentation through this platform.

In consideration of the existing technical limitations for non-residents to obtain electronic signatures in
Moldova or to use electronic signatures issued by foreign providers, FIS decided to employ PwC Moldova
as an agent to assist within the tender application procedure.

In relation to this, FIS shall issue a special power of attorney to authorise PwC employees to undertake
the necessary actions for creating the online profile, sign the contract with the electronic platform provider,
sign the tender documentation prepared by FIS and submit the offer on FIS behalf.

PwC shall act solely as an agent of FIS and the offer submitted on our behalf shall not represent an offer
submitted by an association.

The contact person from PwC Moldova is Mr. Alexandru Gozun, Senior Manager and Head of the
Chisinau Office of PwC (E-mail: alexandru.gozun@pwc.com, Mobile: +373.7940.8119).

We hope this mechanism is acceptable for you. If anything, please kindly let us know.

Sincerely,

«

Marc M. Mayo



